
June 16, 2020 

THE SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 

TO THE  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Board Meeting – 6:30 pm 

 

 

• Attended the weekly area Superintendents Meeting  
• Attended Kiwanis meeting 
• Held weekly administrators meeting 
• Held the end of year Staff Recognition luncheon 
• Attended the graduation rehearsal via Zoom 
• Attended the Galion HS Graduation Ceremony 
• Held a meeting with Katy Blum from Family and Children First Council 
• Attended the Districts Zoom Financial presentation to the High School and Middle School staffs 
• Held Food Bank planning meetings with Second Harvest and the Army National Guard 
• Assisted with the set up of the Food Bank 
• Attended Joe Kleinknecht last day at the Galion Chamber celebration 
• Continue to monitor the soccer field and softball field excavation 
• Attended NCOCC General Assembly meeting via Zoom 
• Attended the MOESC – ODE Consultants updates Zoom meeting 
• Jen and I met with Mayor Tom O’Leary regarding child care needs in our community 
• Met with Craig Miley to prepare for the auction of the old bus garage 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


